Forth Neighbourhood
partnership want to hear your
views

Forth Neighbourhood Partnership would like to hear your views
on what you think could be done to improve your area — the
members of the Partnership include Forth Ward Councillors,
local Community Councils, Lothian & Borders Police and
Lothian NHS.

Where:North Edinburgh Arts Centre — (Behind Muirhouse
Shopping Centre)

When: Wednesday 13 March 2013

Time: Drop in anytime between 6pm and 8pm

Free Tea/Coffee and Sandwiches provided

Children welcome — So no reason not to come along and get
your view across

There will be an exhibition on improvements in Muirhouse and
Salvesen
funded by the Neighbourhood Environment (NEP) Fund.

The meeting will be very informal — you can drop in at any
time between 6pm

and 8pm, have a cup of tea and a sandwich and chat to Local
Councillors,

Community Councillors, Council and NHS staff and officers
from Lothian

& Borders Police.

For more information contact:
Jim Pattison — Tel: 529 5082
or email jim.pattison@edinburgh.qgov.uk

Submitted by Robert Pearson
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